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Year Reception (Week Commencing Monday 25th January 2021) 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Maths 
Counting using Money 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. You 

will need some real coins. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

Maths 
Counting using Money 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. You 

will need some real coins. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

Maths 
Counting using Money 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. You 

will need some real coins. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

Maths 
Counting using Money 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. You 

will need some real coins. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

Maths 
Counting using Money 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. You 

will need some real coins. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 
 

Literacy 
 Fox's Sack 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions.  

 

Literacy 
 Fox's Sack 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions.  

 
 

Literacy 
 Fox's Sack 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions.  

 

Literacy 
 Fox's Sack 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions.  

 

Literacy 
 Fox's Sack 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions.  

 

Understanding of the World 
Jobs 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. Watch the 
video then pause it to follow 

the instructions.  

Creative 
Cardboard box bus 

Click on the link to watch the 
video and sing along. 

 

Blending 
Word blending games 

Listen to the sounds and make 
your own rhyming words.  

Phonics  
Phonics games 

Click on the link to play a 
letter sound game.  

PSHE 
Circle of Trust 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. Watch the 
video then pause it to follow 

the instructions. 
 

 
Please continue to access Oxford Owl at home- You can choose from a variety of age appropriate books to read and discuss. 

In Reception, it is important that children continue to play and explore. Please provide opportunities for children to join in your routines at home.  
Activities such as sorting out the washing, matching socks and cooking are some of the ways to develop their Mathematics and motor skills.   
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https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/foxs-sack-1d54
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/jobs-b635
https://rainydaymum.co.uk/cardboard-box-bus/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/radio/word-soup-atchoo
https://www.phonicsbloom.com/uk/game/list/phonics-games-phase-4
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/circle-of-trust-da94
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/
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Year Reception (Week commencing Monday 4th January 2021) 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Maths 
Addition and Subtraction  

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Addition and Subtraction  

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Addition and Subtraction  

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Addition and Subtraction  

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Addition and Subtraction  

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 
Literacy 

The Noisy House 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions.  
 

Literacy 
The Noisy House 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions.  

 

Literacy 
The Noisy House 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions.  

 

Literacy 
The Noisy House 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions.  

 

Literacy 
The Noisy House 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Understanding of the World 
Winter 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. Watch the 
video then pause it to follow 

the instructions.  

Creative Arts-Music 
Songs about Journeys 

Click on the link to watch the 
video and sing along. 

 

Blending 
Word blending games 

Listen to the sounds and make 
your own rhyming words.  

Phonics  
Phonics games 

Click on the link to play a 
letter sound game.  

PSHE 
Understanding trust 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. Watch the 
video then pause it to follow 

the instructions. 
 

 
Please continue to access Oxford Owl at home- You can choose from a variety of age appropriate books to read and discuss. 

In Reception, it is important that children continue to play and explore. Please provide opportunities for children to join in your routines at home.  
Activities such as sorting out the washing, matching socks and cooking are some of the ways to develop their Mathematics and motor skills.   

 
 

 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/addition-and-subtraction-within-10-d631
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https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/the-noisy-house-4bbb
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/winter-hot-cold-9017
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/journeys-and-adventures-03a3
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/radio/word-soup-atchoo
https://www.phonicsbloom.com/uk/game/list/phonics-games-phase-4
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/circle-of-trust-da94
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/

